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Peka Peka to Ōtaki Expressway 
INFORMATION DAYS

CONSTRUCTION STARTS SOON
Main construction of the PP2Ō Expressway is scheduled to 
start in November and we think it’s important you get an 
accurate picture of what’s happening, when and how.

The PP2Ō Expressway team and other experts will host 
information days for residents at Ōtaki and Te Horo on 
Saturday 28 and Sunday 29 October.

The project team will run a series of presentations on aspects 
such as bridges and culverts, earthworks and archaeology, 
landscaping and urban design, health and safety, employment 
and training. 

Come along to meet the project team and have a chat about 
the upcoming summer season of construction. They’ll have a 
suite of diagrams, maps and information boards on hand to 
answer any questions you may have.

PP2Ō 
INFORMATION 

DAYS 
Māoriland Film Hub  

68 Ōtaki Main Street  
(opposite The Arcade)  
Saturday 28 October  

10am–2pm 
and 

Te Horo Community Hall 
 Sunday 29 October  

10am–2pm

PP2Ō SHARED PATH
In June, the Transport Agency received a wide range and 
scope of feedback in the first stage of designing a shared 
path as part of the Peka Peka to Ōtaki Expressway. 

The design team has used the information gathered to develop 
a series of options, and will share these with the community at 
the information days on 28 and 29 October.

Representatives from the Transport Agency will present 
options for the shared path and invite feedback and discussion 
from residents in the area, and others who plan to use the 
path, before a final design is confirmed.

CONNECTING PEKA PEKA
The Transport Agency is currently investigating options for 
improving connections to and from the Mackays to Peka Peka 
Expressway in the area between Peka Peka and the Ōtaki 
River.  

The project team is working with representatives from well-
established stakeholder groups to identify options. The 
stakeholder groups include Kāpiti Coast District Council, iwi, 
community liaison boards and other community groups.

At the information days on 28 and 29 October, the team will 
seek feedback from local communities on the options that 
have been identified. Come along and have your say!

0800 7726 4636 or pp2o@nzta.govt.nz
www.nzta.govt.nz/pp2o  
and subscribe to our e-newsletter

Find out more at www.nzta.govt.nz/
ConnectingPekaPeka 
or email the project team at 
ConnectingPekaPeka@nzta.govt.nz 


